
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 5 of 2021 

5 March 2021 

 

Announcement on Delisting of APEX Argus 

Bunker Index (ABI) Singapore LSFO 0.5%S 

Futures Contract 

 

Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. would like to announce that the APEX ABI Singapore LSFO 

0.5%S Futures Contract (“LFA”) will be delisted with effect from 29 March 2021.  

 

The LFA was designated as dormant since 1 June 2020 and there is currently no open interest 

in this contract. 

 

Please ensure the appropriate members of staff within your organisation are advised of the 

contents of the circular. 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Commodities Product Business Division 

+65 6914 2839 

Commodities_Product_DL@asiapacificex.com 

 

Operations Department 

+65 6914 2858 

operations@asiapacificex.com  

 


